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Dear Director Deborah Howland,

As a resident of the Upper Valley, I
oppose the Lebanon/Hanover fracked
gas pipeline proposed by Liberty To.
Utilities. We have a commitment to

transition our community's electri city

to 100 percent renewable sources by NH Public Utilities Commission
2030, and heat and transportation by

2050. We need a renewable energy 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
future, not more dangerous fossil fuels Concord, NH 03301-2429
that create health hazards. | strongly

urge you to reject Liberty’s proposal Docket No.: DG 16-852

to expand this frackegd gas pipeli

Sincerely,




